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Club Officials 
  
 
President, Steve Young 
918-214-5611 
Vice President 
- Open- 
Treasurer, John Dix 
918-633-5029 
Secretary, Jeannette Young 
918-240-4194 
Safety Officer, Chis Lutz 
918-785-2232 
 
 
 
  
Board Members 

 
John Campbell  918-446-4229 

Harold Brown 918-445-2047 

Guy Cabiness 918-792-2272 

Charles Cavenah 539-367-2828 

Chris Edwards 918-698-3358 

John Jackson 918-698-3358 

Chris Lutz 918-785-2232 

Clint Lutz 918-639-4275 

Mike Poston 918-639-7575 

  
Newsletter Editor, Charles Cavenah 
539-367-2828 
Web Master, Jeannette Young 
918-240-4194 
  

 

President Young’s Notes 
 

Hello Everyone, 
 
What a great year we have ahead in 2022. Mild temps 
for December made it a great time to be outside doing 
all he Honey-Do’s before Spring Show’s. One event 
coming up is our Valentine’s Dinner & Fund Raiser 
Auction in February.  Hope to see everyone there. If 
you have an idea for a club outing, contact us and we’ll 
see what happens. Get those Tractors Tuned-Up and 
those Engines Poping! 
See you soon, 
Steve Young 
President OATA-116 
You always can Contact me at: newlifetractorco@hotmail.com 
(or) Phone/Text: 918-214-5611. OATA Website & Facebook:  
www.okAntiqueTractorAssociation.com 
www.facebook.com/OKAntiqueTractorAssociation116 
 
We would like to welcome 3 new members: 

 James Geib of Pryor, Oklahoma 
 Harold McDonald of Vinita, Oklahoma 
 Loud Ingham of Sand Springs, Oklahoma 

We would also like to welcome several other members who 
have rejoined our club. We hope to see many of you at the 
Valentine Dinner/Auction. 
 
 

Valentine Dinner/Auction February 5th, 2022 at 6:00PM  
Collinsville Community Center 930 W Main St., Collinsville, Oklahoma 
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SPECIAL DISPLAY AT THE FARM SHOW 

ANGIE AND ROLAND BENGSTON HAD A VERY NICELY RESTORED JOHN DEERE 110 LAWN MOWER PULLING A CUSTOM-
BUILT TRAILER. THE 110 MOWER AND TRAILER IS TRIBUTE TO THE MEMBERS OF THE BENGSTON FAMILY WHO HAVE 

BATTLED CANCER.  

THE FAMILY MEMBERS ALSO WANTED TO MAKE A CANCER AWARENESS STATEMENT. 
THE MOWER WAS RESTORED BY ROLAND OVER A ONE YEAR PLUS PERIOD. THE PAINT ON THE MOWER IS JOHN DEERE 

GREEN AND YELLOW WITH TOUCHES OF PINK. ANGIE WAS THE MAIN INFLUENCE ON THE COLOR SELECTION. THE 

TRAILER IS MADE FROM A JOHN DEERE 965 TRAILER FRAME. THE MAIN PORTION OF THE TRAILER IS MADE UP OF WOOD 

FLOORING AND WOOD SIDE RAILS. THE BEAUTIFUL, FINISHED WOOD WAS CRAFTED IN ROLAND’S SHOP. MANY PARTS 

OF THE TRAILER WERE HAND CRAFTED. ROLAND SPENT APPROXIMATELY 6 MONTHS ON THE TRAILER. 
THE MOWER AND TRAILER MAKE A VERY NICE DISPLAY AND A GREAT “CANCER AWARENESS” STATEMENT. 
 
 

  

We will Vote on Club Officers and Board Members at the Valentine Dinner!! 


